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	NPRR Number
	1055
	NPRR Title
	Market Notice and ERCOT Discretion re Late-Filed NOIE Eligibility Attestations for PTP Obligations with Links to an Option Bid Awards

	
	

	Date
	November 10, 2020

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT) Staff

	E-mail Address
	marketanalysis@puc.texas.gov 

	Company
	PUCT

	Phone Number
	512-936-7371

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not Applicable


	Comments


Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT) Staff submits these comments to express support of NPRR1055 as filed by ERCOT.  NPRR1055 would allow ERCOT the discretion to accept late-filed attestations regarding Generation Resource ownership or control from NOIES that may be eligible to be awarded a bid for a PTP Obligation with Links to an Option in 2021.  ERCOT has similar authority to grant good cause exceptions in other sections of the protocols.
PUCT Staff also supports the request for Urgent status.  As outlined by ERCOT, Urgent status is required in order for the matter to be taken up on the timeline necessary for consideration at the December 8, 2020 ERCOT Board meeting. Urgent status would also ensure ERCOT has time to implement any necessary system changes by the end of the year.

PUCT Staff encourages ERCOT and Stakeholders to work together on timing and content of related Market Notices to convey the deadlines and filing requirements for calendar year 2021 and to reduce any late-filed attestations moving forward. 
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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